
Government of Assam 
ARIAS SOCIETY (ARIASS) 

Proposed World Bank aided Assam Citizen Centric Service Delivery Project (ACCSDP) 
No. ARIASS/CCSDP/40/2016/ 36 Dated, Guwahati the 14th  March, 2016 
 

CORRIGENDUM 
(To the REOI for hiring of a Consultancy Firm for Business Process Re-engineering Study under ACCSDP -  

Extension of the last date for receipt of EOI) 
 

With reference to the Request for Expression of Interest (REOI) No. ARIASS/CCSDP/40/2016/29 for hiring of a Consultancy 
Firm for Business Process Re-engineering (BPR) Study etc. under the World Bank aided ACCSDP, published in the newspaper 
on 25th February’2016, it is to hereby notified that the last date of submission/delivery of Expression of Interest (EOI) has 
been extended upto 16:00 Hrs (IST) of 29th March’2016. The related REOI and the draft ToR can be obtained from 
http://www.arias.in/notification.htm . Firms who have already submitted their EOI do not need to re-submit again. 

State Project Director, ARIAS Society, Project Coordination Unit, Agriculture Complex, Khanapara, G.S. Road, Guwahati, 
PIN: 781022 (Assam, India); Tel: 0361-2332125; Tele-Fax: 0361-2332564; website: www.arias.in; email: spd@arias.in   
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